
 

The following is a paper delivered by Gordon Holmes,  Chairman Parole Board, at the second in the Prison Law 

series of practice seminars for barristers and solicitors, ‘Prison Law Seminar - The Parole Process’, which took 

place on Thursday March 26th, 2009. The lecture series is co-hosted by the Irish Penal Reform Trust, the Irish 

Criminal Bar Association and the Dublin Solicitors Bar Association. 







































 


